
 
 
 

Response to the “Save Oaklands Pool” 
 
 

The Petition states 
 
“We the undersigned petition the council to Save Oaklands Pool” 

 
 
 
Response 
 
The Council is keen to see Oaklands Pool reopen under the auspices of a 
community group or club which may have access to extra sources of funding 
that were not available to the council. Tentative talks are ongoing with a 
couple of organisations, and the Council welcomes any further organisations 
to register their interest and hold talks with the authority. 
 


